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ASSAULT 

Belle Plains Road, 4/9, 2:20 p.m. Deputy D.S. Jett wasn’t even on the clock yet when he was 

flagged down for an assault. The victim, an Instacart delivery driver, advised she attempted to drop 

off a delivery. While doing so, the intoxicated consumer assaulted the victim and attempted to take 

alcohol by force. Deputy Jett made his way to the suspect’s residence where he located the 

intoxicated female in the process of getting behind the wheel. Deputy Jett quickly stopped that and 

detained the suspect. She was charged with assault and battery, as well as, public intoxication. She 

was held at Rappahannock Regional Jail without bond.  

 

LARCENY 

Walmart, 217 Garrisonville Road, 4/9, 4:49 p.m. Deputy N.J. Amato responded to a larceny. While 

the Ninja Creami is all the rage these days, a male and female pair decided to join the craze by 

stealing one.  

 

Devilwood Way, 4/9, 7:10 p.m. Deputy N.J. Amato responded to the menacing sounding street for 

a disturbance. It was advised one of the victim’s vehicles had its window broken out while the 

other was stolen. Luckily, a nearby home security camera captured the entire ordeal. Using the 

video, Deputy Amato was able to identify the suspect. The vehicle was entered as stolen into a law 

enforcement database as warrants were obtained.  

 

WEAPON OFFENSE 

Brooke Road, 4/9, 9:51 p.m. Deputy H.H. Cassetta responded to a shooting. The victims had their 

television shot. Luckily, no one was injured during the 3-D John Wick experience. It was 

discovered the bullet could have potentially come from the roadway.  

 

 

This report does not encompass all of the reported crimes that may have occurred in the county, 

but only those noted for media interest. Anyone with information regarding the incidents listed in 

this report is asked to contact the Stafford County Sheriff’s Office at (540) 658-4450. For 

ongoing updates, follow us on Twitter, Facebook and Instagram.  

https://twitter.com/staffcosheriff
https://www.facebook.com/Office-of-Stafford-County-Sheriff-110250582333428/?ref=bookmarks
https://www.instagram.com/StaffordSheriff/

